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3 g Hugh Everett, 11I
22 Glen Drive
Aloxandn&, Va.

Dr. Aage Petersen

Universitets Institute for Teoretisk Fysik
Blegdamsvej 17

Copenhagen, Denmark

Dear Aage,

Thank you for your letter of May 28. I am sorry to be S0
remiss in replying, but I have been very busy moving from Princeton.

I would like very much to come to Copenhagen in the fall, if I
can arrange for a leave of absc¢nee ithen., I am looking forward to
reneving our very enjoyable arguments. .

I am enclosing a copy of my work, so that you will have
sufficient time to become thoroughly acquainted with it. In your
letier you asked me to give a treatment of the attitude behind the
complementary mode of cescription, and the points where I object.
I have not done this yet, but while I am doing it you might do the
sane for my work. Judging from Stearn's letter to Wheeler, which
was forwarded to me, there has not been a copy in Copenhagen long
enough for anyone to heve read it thoroughly, a situation which this
copy may rectify. 1 believe that & number of misunderstandings will
evaporate when it has been read more carefully (say 2 or 5 times).

1 hope that 1 will see you soon. Give my regards to Betty.
3incerely,

Hugh Everett, 111



